
From: Joseph Elko

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

As a regular bank and credit union customer, I want to see OPT-IN requirements 
put in place to protect consumers from unnecessary over-draft protection on 
checking accounts.  This seems to make the most sense - if I want it, I'll ask 
for it, simple as that.  Sincerely, Joe.


